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More than 170 people attended a community open-house meeting on Nov. 7 for the 

Orlando-Orange County Expressway Authority's second section of the Wekiva Parkway, to 

be located north of Kelly Park Road between Round Lake Road and Mt. Plymouth Road 

(County Road 435).  

 

In addition to the many property owners and other interested parties, among those in 

attendance were Jonathan Till, District Secretary to State Representative Bryan 

Nelson, Lake County Engineer Fred Schneider, Brian Sanders of Orange County 

Transportation Planning, Jay Davoll, City of Apopka Engineer and Community 

Development Director and Town of Eatonville Councilman Alvin Moore. 

  

Attendees were able to view maps, drawings and other pertinent information about the 

latest design plans for these sections, ask questions of project team members and submit 

their comments.  

 








